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Nappy Changing Policy 
 
Children will be included at Playschool regardless of whether or not they are toilet trained. 
 
Playschool will provide appropriate nappy changing facilities. 
 
Parents will be asked to provide nappies, baby wipes and nappy sacks for their child but 
supplies will be kept at Playschool if these are forgotten. 
 
Changing mats will be cleaned with disinfectant spray after each use. 
 
Disposable gloves will be used when changing nappies. Disposable aprons are available if 
needed.  
 
Soiled nappies and wipes will be double wrapped in bags and at the end of the Playschool 
session given to the child’s parent for disposal at home. 
 
A record will be kept showing which members of staff have changed nappies during a 
Playschool session. 
 
Playschool staff will work with parents to adopt a supportive and consistent approach when 
children are being toilet trained.   
 
Door to be kept open when a child’s nappy is changed as in line with our Safeguarding Policy. 
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Reviews 
 
This policy is held on the Playschool’s Website (www.polesdenlaceyplayschool.co.uk) and in the 
policy folder in the cloak room. This policy will be reviewed periodically, as and when required. 
 
This policy was adopted at a meeting of the Playschool Committee held on 03/07/06, signed by 
Rowena Wilson on behalf of Playschool. 

 
This policy was reviewed and changes agreed at a committee meeting held on: 

 

Date Signed on behalf of the Playschool 

27th April 2009 Natasha Holden, Chair of the Committee   

29th February 2012 Nichola Hooper, Chair of the Committee   

2nd February 2015 Alison Harding, Chair of the Committee   

14th November 2017 Natasha Matthews, Chair of the Committee 

16th June 2019 Natasha Matthews, Chair of the Committee 

25th February 2021 Ellie Pragnell, Chair of the Committee 

 
 


